Colorado Water for the 21** Century
Metro Roundtable — Meeting Minutes

May 9, 2012 4:00 - 6:00 PM
At the Denver Water — Denver Water Board Room
Mark Koleber chaired the meeting.
Mark Waage led a discussion on a draft document, “Water Supply Paper for the Metro
Basin Roundtable’. After discussion, it was concluded that Mark will make minor
editorial changes without further review by the entire Metro Roundtable. The Metro

Roundtable unanimously voted to adopt the document as its work product.

Jacob Bornstein led a discussion of the Roundtable Roadmap memo, dated May 1,
2012, by John Stulp.

Mark Koleber led a review of the discussion that occurred at the May 7, 2012 joint
meeting of the Metro, South Platte, Arkansas, and Gunnison roundtables, in Montrose.

The Roundtable welcomed a new member — Beorn Courtney, an at-large representative.

There is still an open seat for Jefferson County municipal representative. Jacob
Bornstein and Mark Koleber will make inquiries about potential candidates.

Barbara Biggs gave an update on CWCB activities.

Joe Stibrich gave an update on recent IBCC subcommittee meeting concerning non-
consumptive needs.

Mark Pifher gave an update on the recent Arkansas Roundtable meeting.
Julio lturreria gave an update on the recent South Platte Roundtable meeting.
Tom Acre gave an update on the activities of the Education and Outreach Committee.

They plan to present a short-term and long-term plan for education and outreach, and
the subcommittee may seek funding for that effort at a future Metro Roundtable meeting.

Janet Bell gave an update on the recent Flaming Gorge Task Force meeting.

Prepared by Gary Thompson
June 11, 2012




